
NSNTA 40th AGM, scheduled for 12 May 2020 

 

Message from the new Chairman 

 

Dear members, 

 

I find it strange to thank everyone for their support as I take up the chair this 

May without an AGM or even any personal interaction between myself and our 

members. The committee is determined to keep things going so that when we 

return to normal, whatever that may turn out to be, we will still have a vibrant 

organisation with good speakers, interesting visits and holidays combined with 

excellent fellowship.  

 

This is a most opportune time to thank Ralph for all his work and leadership as 

Chair during the last few years. I think it will be for me a difficult task to follow 

him. 

 

I look forward to seeing everyone as soon as we are allowed.  

 

Best wishes  

 

David 

 

 


